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working on campus?

It is the recommendation from Toronto Public Health, to keep a social distance of 6
feet / 2 metres with all in-person interactions.  Greet others with a wave, a bow or a
nod.  Handshakes or hugs are not recommended.  After your interaction, wash your
hands with soap and water for at least 15 seconds, or use an alcohol-based hand
sanitizer.

Do you have all the necessary personal protection equipment (PPE) and
sanitary products you need?

The Union wants to make sure that all essential workers who are critical to the
University's operations are protected, including maintaining the appropriate social
distance and have access to the necessary personal protection equipment they need
in order to safely do their job.  This includes masks, disposable gloves, sanitary
wipes as well as hand sanitizers. Members are encouraged to bring concerns to your
manager and suggestions of changes that would make your work area safer.

If you feel your area is still unsafe and that you are not provided the required
protective items after raising your concerns with your manager,  please contact Mark
Austin at mark.austin@usw1998.ca or 416-506-9090 ext 238.
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